
BOM backs TBLA’s Bass Unlimited Banquet 
 
 

 
Shown are BOM Sabine Parish President Daniel Bennett (right) and TBLA BU Chair Ted Dove. 

 

BOM is provided funds for Toledo Bend Lake Association (TBLA) to acquire a 
custom wood carving that was auctioned at the Bass Unlimited Banquet and Auction 
on Friday, April 21 at Cypress Bend Park Pavilion.   
 
BOM is a Louisiana-owned and managed bank dedicated to the community.  All 
proceeds raised at the Bass Unlimited Auction are directly invested into projects 
benefitting the Toledo Bend Lake Area - projects like the Glen Carver Memorial 
Scholarship Award, Sabine Parish 4-H, and the Artificial Reef Brochures. 
 

 
  



Cypress Bend Resort– A Major Sponsor for 
TBLA’s 20th Annual Banquet and Auction 

 

 
 

Cypress Bend General Manager Randy Rolland (right) presents TBLA BU Chair Ted Dove with certificates for a golf 
one year membership to the newly renovated golf course and two golf/accommodation weekend packages that were 
auctioned at the Bass Unlimited Banquet. 

 
 
Cypress Bend Resort has become a Platinum Level sponsor of the 20th Annual 
Toledo Bend Lake Association (TBLA) Bass Unlimited – Back A Great Fighter 
Banquet and Auction Fund Raiser. Platinum Level Sponsors provide support to 
TBLA valued at $5,000 to $9,999.  Randy Rolland, General Manager of Cypress 
Bend, commented, “TBLA has long been an active community non-profit 
organization that focuses on the enhancement of Toledo Bend Lake and the 
surrounding communities.  We both recognize how important our Lake is to the 
economic welfare of all the surrounding areas of Louisiana and Texas.  We are 
pleased to be a major sponsor of TBLA’s annual banquet and fund raiser.”   



First Choice Real Estate Services is co-sponsor of the fishing/golf 
towels for the Bass Unlimited Banquet. First Choice Real Estate Services is a 
Louisiana-owned and managed business that has provided continued support for this 
event, helping TBLA to raise funds for the many projects that benefit the Toledo 
Bend Lake Area communities. 
 
Pictured is TBLA BU Chair Ted Dove with Owner/Broker Dayna Yeldell and 
Agents Karen Harrison and Rick Rowe. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Foy Chevrolet GMC is proud Sponsor for Bass 
Unlimited Banquet and Auction 

 

 
 
Foy Chevrolet GMC is sponsoring the visors for the Bass Unlimited Banquet and Auction.  Pictured from the left is 
Dale Barnhill, Alli Guevara, Robert Hable, BU Chair Ted Dove and Jerry Lynn Garcie. 

 
Foy Chevrolet GMC generously continues to support Toledo Bend Lake 
Association’s efforts by sponsoring the visors for this year’s Bass Unlimited 
Banquet and Auction.   
 
Foy is a locally owned and operated business that proudly participates in supporting 
their community.  Together with their support this event allows TBLA to raise funds 
for the Toledo Bend Lunker Bass Program, scholarships, grants and other projects 
that benefit the Toledo Bend Lake Area communities. 
  



 
 
 
 
Gilligan’s On The Bend –
Sponsor for TBLA Bass 
Unlimited Banquet 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pictured presenting a check to TBLA, the new owners of 
Gilligan’s - Jennifer and Derek Nichols (center), with BU Prize 
Coordinator Linda Ward, and TBLA President Gary Moore. 

 
Gilligan’s On The Bend at Toledo Town is the newest Silver Sponsor for the Toledo 
Bend Lake Association’s annual fundraiser, the Bass Unlimited Banquet.  
 
Derek and Jennifer Nichols are the new owners, serving up good food Thursdays 
through Saturdays. 
 

  



Interstate Building Materials Gives 
TBLA a Helping Hand 

 

 

TBLA President Gary Moore thanks Joshua Garcie (left) and Kyle Martinez (right) of Interstate Building Materials 
for their generous donation of the materials required to build this year’s custom-built Greenhouse. 

 
Interstate Building Materials is once again sponsoring a custom-built Greenhouse 
that will be auctioned at the Toledo Bend Lake Association (TBLA) Bass Unlimited 
Banquet and Auction.  
 
The materials donated by Interstate, along with the TBLA Volunteer construction 
team, enable TBLA to put the funds raised from the auction of this Greenhouse to 
work immediately on various projects around the Lake.  Such projects include the 
Toledo Bend Lunker Bass Program, the Glynn Carver Memorial Scholarship, 
Toledo Bend Bass Fingerling Release, 5th Grade Fishing Clinic, and many more.  
Interstate Building Materials continued support of TBLA is one of many ways they 
give back to our Lake Area Communities. 
  

 



Nichols, Toledo Town & Tackle Support TBLA 
Bass Unlimited Banquet and Auction 

 
 

 
Pictured showing the cap is Lauren Moore of Nichols (left photo) and Curt Carver of Toledo Town & Tackle (right 

photo) along with BU Chair Ted Dove. 

 
Nichols and Toledo Town & Tackle are once again playing a major role in the 
Toledo Bend Lake Association’s (TBLA) Back-A-Great Fighter Banquet and 
Auction.  For many years Nichols has partnered with TBLA in numerous endeavors, 
and Toledo Town & Tackle has been a historic supporter of TBLA and the Toledo 
Bend Lunker Bass Program.  Teamwork of businesses like Nichols and Toledo 
Town & Tackle make it possible for TBLA to raise money to benefit the various 
programs and projects throughout the Lake Area communities.  In addition to the 
Lunker Bass Program, TBLA funds the Glynn Carver Memorial Scholarship Award, 
sponsors area high school fishing teams and provides grants and funding for projects 
around the lake. 
  

 



Shelby Savings Bank 
 

 
 
Shelby Savings Bank of Hemphill is co-sponsor of the fishing/golf towels for the 
Bass Unlimited Banquet. Their support for this event allows TBLA to raise funds 
for the Toledo Bend Lunker Bass Program, scholarships, grants and other projects 
that benefit the Toledo Bend Lake Area communities. 
 
Pictured is Dee Schrieber, Branch Manager with TBLA BU Chair Ted Dove. 



State Farm Insurance – Buddy Wood 
 
State Farm Insurance Agent Buddy Wood is the proud sponsor for the drink cups 
distributed at the Bass Unlimited Banquet to all ticket holders.   Mr. Wood’s 
continued support helps TBLA to raise funds for the many projects that benefit the 
Toledo Bend Lake Area communities. 
 
 
 

 
 

Pictured is TBLA BU Chair with State Farm Customer Service Representative Keri Sparks. 

 


